Submission template for feedback on the proposed 2023/24 TACC for the Ocean Scallop Fishery
Please return submissions by Tuesday 14 February to Michelle Wenner, Fishery Manager, michelle.wenner@vfa.vic.gov.au.
	Proposed 135 tonne TACC 
· Supported
· Not supported

	Proposed Alternative




	Evidence to support proposal

GOOD MORNING TOBBY THE Scallop Fishery Quota season for 2022 2023 Was Harvested Due To Commonwealth FISHERY and Tasmania FISHERY THAT Put THE Victorian State Fishery with out Any Scallop Been Harvested And restered at the same time, 
After Viewing The VFA PROPOSED PAPER FOR 2023 TO 2024 IT'S NOT VIABLE RECOMMENDATION FOR ANY LICENCE HOLDER TO PARTAKE KNOWING THE CURRENT ECONOMIC CRISIS AUSTRALIA IS FACING;
IT WOULD BE WISE TO REST THE FISHERY KNOWING THE ABUNDANCE OF JUVENILE SCALLOPS ALONG THE 90 MILE BEACH TO AVOID IMPACTS THAT WILL HAVE DETRIMENTAL CONSEQUENCES" FOR THE FUTURE OF THE FISHERY"
ASWELL AS THE DETRIMENTAL CONSEQUENCES WHEN THE WIND TURBINE FARMS START, 
AS YOU ARE FULLY AWARE  
AS A PRECAUTIONARY PRINICIPLE THE SCALLOP FISHERY MUST BE RESPECT AND RESTERED FOR THE NEXT 2 YEARS WITHOUT COMPROMISE?

I HOPE THIS IS VALUABLE INFORMATION
THANK YOU 
HAVE A BLESSED DAY, 
JUST ONE MORE IMPORTANT FACTOR, INFORMATION HAS BEEN IN CIRCULATION THAT STAR OF THE SOUTH HAVE NOT EXPOSED BUT RATHER FROM OTHER SOURCES THAT WILL BE USED AGAINST THE PROJECT IF THEY WISH TO DECIEVE US!

JUST GIVEN YOU THE HEADS UP 


	Other Comments





Note: Please attach additional pages if there is insufficient space on this form 
